
Tudor Close is located at the South end of Tudor Road and is within walking distance of 
the City Centre, making it attractive for commuters to park in the unrestricted parking 
there.   

 
Leicester City Council has received requests from residents of Tudor Close, supported 
by Ward Councillors to review the existing parking restrictions on Tudor Close, to 
address parking issues caused by commuter, school run, & other nuisance parking, 
which can significantly affect traffic flows generally at this location including residents 
entering & leaving their properties & the close. 
 
The City Council is proposing additional waiting & loading parking restrictions including 
on River Street to address these issues 


